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18th July 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I am writing to you today with some truly fantastic news that fills me with immense pride! 
This year, our school set out to raise money for St Elizabeth's Hospice, a wonderful charity 
that provides incredible support to so many in our community. Their target for us was a 
challenging but achievable £750. 
 
Thanks to the incredible generosity of our parents and the outstanding community spirit 
shown by our students, we have not just met that target, but we've absolutely smashed it! 
I am thrilled to announce that, through a variety of engaging and fun events organised by 
each year group, we have collectively raised a whopping £3,800 for St Elizabeth's Hospice. 
 
This astonishing amount is a testament to the dedication of our students, who 
enthusiastically participated in every fundraising activity, and to the incredible support from 
you, our parents and wider school community. To raise over five times our original target 
is an exceptional achievement, and it truly demonstrates what we can accomplish when 
we all come together for a common cause. 
 
I am so incredibly proud of every single student for their hard work and enthusiasm, and 
equally grateful to all of you for your unwavering generosity. Your contributions will make 
a real difference to St Elizabeth's Hospice and the vital services they provide. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to extend a huge thank you to our Friends of 
Holbrook Academy for their incredible effort in organizing and helping to run our very first 
Summer Fayre last Saturday. Your hard work made the event a resounding success, and 
we are so grateful for your commitment to our school community. 
 
Thank you all once again for being such an integral part of our school community and for 
helping us make such a positive impact. 
 
From everyone at Holbrook Academy, we wish you a fantastic summer break and we look 
forward to seeing the students back in school on Wednesday 3rd September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

 

Claire Elliott 
 


